
From: registrar
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 5:35:12 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 2:19 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Suneel Ramisetty

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
With the increasing maintenance  costs I understand that the increase in rates is inevitable but I strongly believe that
it is not the right time to burden the already devastated people due to the pandemic.  London hydro should
understand this and propose to postpone this until 2023 so that people can get some breathing time now that
reopening of businesses is in full swing.

-- Attachment --




